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CROWN RESORTS STATEMENT ON ENFORCEABLE UNDERTAKING WITH 

THE FAIR WORK OMBUDSMAN 
  
23 June 2023: Crown has entered an enforceable undertaking with the Fair Work Ombudsman 
after rectifying legacy award interpretation and record keeping issues for approximately 200 
employees. 
 
Crown takes its obligations as an employer seriously and self-reported to the Fair Work 
Ombudsman in 2020 following a comprehensive payroll review. 
 
Crown has apologised and made backpayments to those impacted by the issue.  
 
Since the errors were identified, Crown continues to focus on reviewing its payroll processes and 
is investing in upgrading its workforce management systems and strengthening its compliance 
framework. 
 
As part of the Enforceable Undertaking signed with the Fair Work Ombudsman, Crown will make 
a contrition payment and has committed to independent audits for the next three years to ensure 
ongoing compliance.  
 
*Please attribute this statement to a Crown Resorts spokesperson 
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